Dear Friends,

Happy Sunny Friday! Today’s sunshine feels unbelievably timely as we close out week 5 and look forward to a three-day
weekend. | hope that REACH Conference was inspiring for you!! Please continue to send in your testimonies to our text
line at 206-486-4656 or email us at missions@northwestu.edu. As you experienced today in Chapel, there is
encouragement in hearing what the Lord is accomplishing in other people’s lives.

Next Week in Chapel

Monday, in honor of President’s Day, NU will be closed. Wednesday will be a Chapel for Life Group Leaders only, if you
are not a Life Group Leader, enjoy your day off of Chapel. Friday, we will be welcoming Northwest Friday guests and |
will be continuing our series on who Jesus is.

Pursuit & PUSH Prayer
Due to President’s Day there will be no Pursuit or PUSH Prayer this Monday. Join us February 25 at 8PM below the
Chapel for PUSH Prayer and 9PM for Pursuit.

NUMA 2013-2014

NUMA applications are set to be released next week. Check out http://eagle.northwestu.edu/departments/campus-
ministries/resources to take a look at the job descriptions and prayerfully consider where you might be want to lead
next year.

Scripture Focus
“But love your enemies, do good to them, and lend to them without expecting to get anything back. Then your reward
will be great, and you will be children of the Most High, because he is kind to the ungrateful and wicked.” -Luke 6:35

Offering
Last week we raised $653.00 towards the fight against human trafficking, leaving $6463.00 left to raise. We are praying
and believing that we will surpass our $S8000 goal. Thank you for your generous giving!!

Enjoy your three-day weekend!!

Pastor Phil
@PRasmussen
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